
APPROVAL OF STUDENT CODE OF CONDUCT 
 

 
 

BACKGROUND:   The District publishes a Student Code of Conduct annually to communicate 
behavior expectations and consequences to students and their families.  The code is reviewed 
annually by stakeholders that include: principals, teachers, students and parents. Changes are 
also recommended by the Kentucky School Boards Association to reflect new / revised legal 
requirement as well as “best practices”.  This review also ensures that the code aligns with 
current District policies and procedures.  A copy of the code is distributed to each student 
during their first week of school. 
 
 
 
PROPOSAL:  
 

Item Amount Funding Source Recurring/ 
Nonrecurring 

Measurable 
Expected Impact 

and Timeline 

Approval of Student 
Code of Conduct 

 

$30,000 (for 
printing) Legal Nonrecurring 

To 
communicate 

student 
behavior 

expectations 
and 

consequences 
to students and 

their families 
 

 
 
STAFF CONTACT:  Shelley Chatfield, Staff Attorney, 381-4728 

 
POLICY REFERENCE:  1.05 (School Board Policies 
       1.11 (General Powers and Duties of the Board)    
 
RECOMMENDATION:  A motion is in order to: 

“approve the Student Code of Conduct for the 2015-2016 
school year.” 

      
 

                                                                         


